
Changes  in  Scoutbook
Effective March 1
Effective March 1, 2021, Scoutbook’s leader invite process
will perform a check for a BSA issued Member ID and active BSA
registration  when  being  invited  to  connect  with  the  unit
roster. Prior to March 1, unit leaders should check their
rosters in Member Manager at my.scouting.org to ensure all
adult leaders listed in Scoutbook are also registered on the
official roster or otherwise with the BSA. Action should be
taken now to ensure all adult leaders are registered with the
BSA.
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